
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 18, 2012 
 
Dear Rental Housing Supply Roundtable member, 
 
 We would like to take this opportunity to thank-you for the contributions you made to this 
Roundtable.  With your participation, we were able to bring forward the important issue of rental 
housing supply in Manitoba and begin to identify tools and solutions.  The Roundtable operated under 
the principles of shared responsibility, collaboration, and mutual learning, a process that enriched our 
discussions and greatly benefitted our final report.  As you return to your respective communities and 
begin to disseminate the contents of the Roundtable’s report, we hope you will maintain this 
relationship of collaboration.   
 
 The report produced by the Roundtable will be available for download at the Provincial 
Government website, and we encourage members to host the document on their websites as well.  
 
 Thank you again for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Minister Kerri Irvin-Ross, co-chair 
 
 
 
 
 
Mel Boisvert, co-chair   
 
 


